
 

 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

LWDH outbreak deemed over  
 
Kenora, ON, September 20, 2022 – In consultation with the Northwestern Health Unit, 
the COVID-19 outbreak at Lake of the Woods District Hospital has been deemed over.   
 
We would like to commend the entire Lake of the Woods District Hospital team for the 
tremendous effort to manage the outbreak and for the care they put into their work each 
and every day.  
 
#TogetherWeCanDoSoMuch  #OurCommunitiesOurHospital    
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